
Flybe extends a warm invite to Islanders to come along and meet 
CEO, Christine Ourmieres-Widener to hear all about Flybe’s plans for 
continuing to serve the Shetland Islands from 1st September 2017.

•	 Flybe has served the communities of Scotland for over 20 years.

•	 From 1st September fly with Flybe on the only scheduled jet 
service to the Shetland Islands.

•	 Flybe has 40 routes out of Scotland, allowing the regions to 
connect all over the UK and Europe.

WHEN:	
Monday 17th July 2017     

TIME: 12:30pm  

PLACE:	
The Auditorium, Shetland 
Museum & Archives, Hays 
Dock, Lerwick

FLYBE INVITES YOU TO COME 
AND MEET OUR CEO
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